7th December 2020

LEARNING CHANGES LIVES

Dear Parent/Carer

As the end of term approaches, | would like to thank you for your continuing support while
conditions remain challenging.

Firstly, due to our procedures and your vigilance we have had very few cases of Coronavirus
connected with our Academy. However, we must remain alert. If your child is unwell or
displaying any Coronavirus symptoms, please don’t send them to school.

| am also pleased to say that remote learning is now fully operational for the whole Academy.
If your child is having any difficulties accessing Google Classrooms, please let your son or
daughter’s form tutor know so that we can provide assistance.

Although our procedures and expectations regarding uniform and mobile ‘phones have been
in place and unchanged for some time, | would like to remind everyone that:

Our uniform code can be found at:
https://thequestacademy.org.uk/uniform-code-appearance/

All aspects of this must be followed please. Unauthorised items will be confiscated and other
transgressions will be sanctioned.

Mobile ‘phones and music players are not to be seen or heard from entry to the site in the
morning until the end of the school day. If they are brought to school, they should be
switched off and out of sight. Please note if they are seen or heard for any reason during the
day, they will be confiscated for at least a week. SIM cards will not be returned and ‘phones
cannot be collected early for any reason. Mobile ‘phones are a nuisance in school for a variety
of reasons and so this policy is enforced rigorously.

| have been really impressed in the last fortnight at how mature and sensible year 11 and 13
have been during their first mock examinations. Attendance was virtually 100% and everyone
| saw was working very hard. Well done to them.
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I’'m also pleased to announce that applications for our popular and successful sixth form are
now open for September 2021.

Full details can be found at:
https://thequestacademy.org.uk/quest6/prospectusapplicationform/

| do hope you and your family have a relaxing Christmas and | look forward to seeing your
children again on the 4t January 2021 at their year group start times.

With very best wishes.

Yours faithfully,

A Crofts
Principal
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